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Whatsõ Happening this Week 

Greetings 
 
What a great spell of weather we are having.  
It is nice to come to and from school in daylight.  
 
We now have 110 of you signed up for the School 
App.   The School App makes communication  
easier for you and the school.   You can use it for 
absences, newsletter, notices and contacts. See 
information about this elsewhere in the newsletter. 
 
Next Wednesday night we are joining St  
Thomasôs, Riccarton Primary, Riccarton High and 
Villa Maria in celebrating Maori success in our 
schools.  
Our Kapahaka Group will perform at this event 
which begins at 5:30 in St Thomasôs Hall.  It would 
be great to have our whole Kapahaka Group at 
this event along with their whanau. 
 
If you wish to comment on the Bishopôs Pastoral 
Plan for the Diocese you need to do so by August 
31.   Follow this link to share your thoughts. 
https://ourfaith.chchcatholic.nz/feedback/  
 
 
Best wishes 

Denis 

School Diary  

30 August  Full School Assembly 
   Led by Room 8 
 
2 Sept  Fire Safety Juniors 
   PFA Meeting 7pm staffroom 
 
3 Sept  Chess Comp Yr 7/8 
 
3 Sept  Choir/Music Festival Rehearsal  
 
4 Sept  School ñDrop-insò 8:30-9:00am 
 
5 Sept  Library VisitðRm 4 & 12 
 
6 Sept  Full School Mass 
 
9-13 Sept  Maori Language Week  
 
11 Sept  Cultural Festival 
 
12 Sept  Life Education 
 
13 Sept  Full School Assembly 
   Led by Room 6 
 
13 Sept  Character Day 
 
16-18 Sept  Life Education 
 

Reminder  
 

Next PFA (Parents and Friends  
Association) meeting to be held on Mon-

day, 2nd September at 7pm in the  
staffroom. 

https://ourfaith.chchcatholic.nz/feedback/
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Maori Success Evening  
 

All whanau/families are invited to the annual Maori Suc-
cess Awards evening to be held at St Thomas' Hall on 
Wednesday 4th September from 5.30pm - 7pm.  

 
This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the achieve-
ment and success of our Maori learners.   There are five 

or six schools represented at this evening.  
 

Our kapahaka group will be performing and several of our 
akonga Maori will be presented with awards.     
The evening ends with a light supper.  

 
We appreciate your support. 

 

Congratulations  

to Mikayla who was awarded the     
Junior grade Sportsperson of the 
year award  

and  

Damon who was awarded Most 
improved forward for Under 12 at 
the recent Rolleston Rugby Club 
awards. 
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Hi Parents,  
 
Kumusta Mga Magulang 
 
It has been so lovely to have got to talk to some of you brave souls who have 
popped in to say hi to us.  Rhonda and I have really enjoyed getting to know 
you while we discuss life and these wonderful tricky beings called óour  
childrenô. 
 
We really want to send out a personal invitation to each of you to come say hi, 
or return for a catch up if you have already popped in.  We love meeting the 
parents of these wonderful children at your school.   
 
We are here to help, but we are also here to chat about anything, so feel free 
to stop by any Wednesday 8.30-9.30. 
 
Thanks all, 
Ingrid and Rhonda 

PFA Sausage Sizzle 
 

Sausage Sizzle orders every Friday before 
9am in the Creative Space. 

 
$2.00 sausage and bread 

$1.00 juice box 
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to:  
Aaron, Emily Z, Serena, Emily, Katnis, Porsche & Mikalos 

 
Please bring the Prayer Packs back on Friday morning. 

From the DRS  - Faith Facts  

Bishop Brian Ashby  
Fifth Bishop of Christchurch July 1964 - July 1985 

 
Brian Ashby was born in Belfast, Christchurch on 10  
November 1923, and was ordained a priest on 1 January 1954.  
 
He was appointed Bishop of Christchurch on 11 July 1964 and ordained 
as bishop on 5 August 1964 by Archbishop McKeefry.  
 
Bishop Ashbyôs motto, visible on his crest, was ñHis Light Our Wayò 
Bishop Ashby resigned due to ill health on 4 July 1985, and died on  
5 June 1988.     
 
He is buried at Bromley Cemetery, Christchurch. 
 

"There are more tears shed over answered prayers  
than over un-answered prayers." 

St Teresa of Avila 


